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3/23/2023

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DelLauro:

I am requesting funding for the Miami-Dade County C-2 Watershed Stormwater Quality
Improvement Project for fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is Miami-
‘Dade County, located at 111 NW 1% Street, Miami, Florida, 33128.

The funding would be used to construct pollution control stormwater infrastructure to improve
the water quality of direct discharges through existing outfalls. The project impacts the water
quality in the C-2 watershed basin in Miami-Dade County. The project is an appropriate use of
taxpayer funds because it will help safeguard the public drinking water and build resilience to
flooding and sea level rise.

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title
VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq.

[ certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



